
REMEMBERING

Charles Thornley Waddington
March 25, 1936 - July 23, 2022

Tribute from Kettle Valley Memorial Services

The Kettle Valley Memorial staff send our condolences to family and friends.

Tribute from Lorraine Sopow

Relation: work at PRH

"Chuckie" will be greatly missed.  I often had the pleasure of chatting with him as his "corner" was

around the corner from our office.  No matter what the day, he always without fail brightened it. 

Thank you for sharing your wonderful spirit  with us all.

Tribute from Rita Stoffer

Relation: Fellow volunteer at Penticton Hospital

Chuck you will be missed. I will think of you every time I make cookies. Will miss your humor. RIP

Tribute from Laura Kuypers

Relation: PRH Volunteer

My conversations with Chuck in the hallway were the highlight of my day! He was a kind and gentle

soul who will be missed here in the PRH Physiotherapy department.

Tribute from Junaid

Relation: Friend 

Sad to hear of Chucks passing. I was always greeted by him with a smile at the hospital and around

town. He first volunteered at the Cardiology unit where I met him. The hospital and the community of

Penticton will miss him. Wishing the family my deepest condolences.

Tribute from Cheryl McMahon

Relation: Volunteered together at PRH

I miss him already.   Such a lovely man.  Made my day when he came to the cafe for his coffee and

favorite cookie.

Tribute from Linda Lowe

Relation: From my employment and the from volunteering at Penticton Hospital.



A sad loss of a loving caring man.


